
WEEKLY NOTE - Monday 25th June 2018

 God bless you all! Bridget Wilders, Principal

Many thanks to all our pupils, staff and 
parents for attending the mass for Mrs Kerr 
on Friday 22-6-18. It was a true celebration 
for a lifetime of service to education 
by Mrs Kerr. A lovely event indeed. Mrs 
Deery (Our musical director) deserves 
overwhelming thanks for the amazing 
musical coordination of the event for both 
pupils and for the adult choir! You are 
simply fabulous. 

Many thanks also to Mrs Doherty/Miss 
Hutton (Year 1 Team), Mrs Vaughan (Junior 

Choir), Miss J Doherty/ Miss S Mc Elhinney 
(Show Choir), Mrs Marie Brown / Mr Derek 
Mc Gillian(Orchestra), Soloists, Liturgical 
Dancers,Offertory Pupils/Staff, Ministers 
of Eucharist, Altar Servers, Mr Billy Conway 
(Sacristan),  Mr Paul Harley and Musical 
Accompanists, our Fabulous Adult Choir 
,Mrs Kerr’s Family, Fr Boland for such a 
lovely Mass, Staff of St. Patrick’s Hall and all 
our own staff who have poured their heart 
and soul into making this happen………….
God bless you all!

Mass to mark the 
Retirement of Mrs Kerr



MORE Uniform NEWS!!  
Staff from SELECT KIDZ will be in JUNIOR 

School on Thursday at 9.30am by parent 
request( NOT WEDNESDAY as previously 
advertised). 

All unfirms ordered can be collected 
then. If anyone needs anything else give 
staff a wee ring in Derry and they can 

bring extra uniforms up to Strabane if 
needed!

Just a wee word of thanks to Select Kidz 
staff for making the business of ordering, 
saving for uniforms and measuring our 
wee children more local for us! Your 
service to us is much appreciated!

Prayer of the Month - June

Remember your manners today!  Try your hardest to be 
polite and well-behaved!  Use words  like, please, thank you, 

excuse me and I’m sorry, when you should.

PATHS Quote of the Month - June

 

PATHS Programme in St. Catherine’s
(Promoting Alternative Thinking Strategies)

 

Dear Lord
If I am wrong, right me,
If I am Lost, Guide me.

If I start to give up, keep me going.
Lead me in light and love. Amen

 



School will close on Friday 29th June at 12 Noon 
for the Summer Holidays. We take this opportunity 
to wish everyone a fabulous Summer Holiday, rest 

up, have fun and spend quality time together.

We would like to thank you most sincerely for all 
your support during this academic year, thank 

you for entrusting your child to us, for working 
with us and for being part of the family that is St. 

Catherine’s …….God bless you all! 

See you all on Monday 3rd September!

Nursery Children we are so much looking forward 
to seeing you all in your Year 1 Uniform in 

September ……have a great Summer and remember 
to cuddle your Welcome Bear when you think of the 

excitement of P1 ……God bless you all!


